
 

 

 

 

 

August 2, 2017 

 
Market Release, Auckland, New Zealand 
 
Finzsoft Solutions Limited (NZX:FIN) Reports Senior Management Changes 
 
Hugh McKellar, the current COO of Finzsoft, will leave the business in early August as a result of a rationalisation of roles 
within the senior management team with Andrew Holliday, the Managing Director, having re-located back to New 
Zealand.  The Board of Finzsoft wish to thank Hugh for his contribution over the past 3 years and wish him well in his 
future endeavours. 
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